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                                                        209-400-1056 
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Publicity Committee Chair           Irving Golub 

                                                         209- 331-3392 

Executive Committee       Kerry Shatell, David Diaz 

 

Nor cal GUN Vault number one sponsor  



 

 
July 2019 Newsletter 

 
July: The End of year Wrap-Up 
We will be ending the year with appreciation BBQ on July 20th at:  
 
Regency Community Park   
5500 Honor Parkway  
Sacramento, CA 95835  
 
The event will be from 12:00 to 7:00PM.  
All that wish to come and eat must RSVP by phone or text to Mel Johnson at 916-799-1900 by July 15th 
so we can get a head count for food. Mel Johnson will do the cooking. Each RSVP will be given a ticket 
for a meal. 
 
Before we break for the summer months, I will ask Mr. Robert Purvis District 22 Director to give a short 
presentation on how things are in Miami and how he feels our section has done this past year. 
This event is for all of our section officers’ families and all of our local silver AWS members. We hope to 
show everyone how much the section officers appreciate your years of services.  
This will be the last chance for everyone to enter to win some of the many raffle prizes, including the 
Miller 140 Welder Donated by Silvio Modena District Manager of Northern California for Miller Electric. 
Raffle tickets will be sold from the start of the event until everyone has eaten. And then the Raffle. 
 
We will also be holding Section Officer Elections for next year, before the start of the event. 
 
Saturday July 20th  
11:30am – Election of Officers 
12:00pm – Welcoming  
12:30pm – Words from District Director  
1:00pm – Thanks to Silver Members 
 6:30pm – Cleaning Areas 
 

June  
The District Conference was held in El Dorado Hills Ca., where a selected Group of district 22 officers got 
together and awarded scholarship monies to applicants that are continuing their education in the 
welding field.   
 

May  

May 4th was the sections’ tenth year of hosting this sporting clay shoot for our largest fundraiser. We 
had lower than expected turnout. But overall the section still did well. We like to give special thanks to 
all that came out and supported this event, especially the group from Delta College, Shasta College, 
Butte College, and Sierra College. Without you help it wouldn’t have been successful. 
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The Sacramento Valley AWS Section thanks the following companies for their financial support during 
the 2019-2020 seasons. Please show your appreciation by considering them when making your next 
purchase.  
 
Northern Calif. Glove & Safety 
Chad Bulter 
 
Miller Electric 
Silvio Modena, Area District Manager 
 
Harris Industrial Gasses 
Scot Rosenberg 
 
Butte College Welding Technology 
Don Robison 
 
American River College 
Chris Messier 
 
 


